## **Steven Sepe**

From:

George Davis <gbd3quahog@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, April 7, 2024 6:25 PM

To:

House State Government and Elections Committee

Subject:

In support of HB 8148

The Honorable Representative Evan Shanley Chairman, House Committee on State Government & Elections

Dear Representative Shanley,

I am a Rhode Island voter and a year round resident of Block Island.

The organizational structure of the CRMC is inadequate for representing the interests of all Rhode Islanders. The competence and professionalism of the CRMC staff is not in question. The motivation and knowledge of the appointed council is, however. We need a more professional and transparent organization to protect our public resources.

Please support House Bill 8148.

Sincerely, George Davis

400 Seaweed Lane P.O. Box 247 Block Island, RI 02807 gbd3quahog@gmail.com